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Dear Parent and Student 
 

Congratulations go to: 
 

• The following Lower School pupil who has achieved their Bronze Merit Award: 
Katelynne Swindell-McNamara 7T   

 

• The following Upper School pupil who has achieved 25 Merits:  
Nathan Biss 12T   

 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Silver Merit Award: 
Richee Nellist 7C Alfie Cook 8C Louis Taylor 8T 

 

• The following Middle and Upper School pupils who have achieved 40 Merits:  
Peshika Gungah 10C Gabriela Bascoveanu 11T Elijah Coulthard 12T 

 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Gold Merit Award: 
Maisey Webster 7S Aiden Bloodworth 7T Coby Jones-Brown 7T 

Georgia Revill 7T Georgia Middleton 7T Daisy Lee 8T 
 

• The following Middle School pupils who have achieved 60 Merits:  
Zoe Ailsby 9S Niral Gandecha 9S Jack Welborn 9S 

Maisy Jane Mickel 9T Samuel Millward 9T  
 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Platinum Merit Award: 
Namayanja Pearson 7S Grace Parsons 8C Amina Elmantaser 8T 

 

• The following Middle School pupils who have achieved 100 Merits:  
Archie Tacey 9S Isabella Victory 9S Amelia Dixon 10C 

 

• The following pupils who have attained their Departmental Subject Colour: 
Geography Amelia Van Zyl 8C Andrew Jacobs 8S 

Kitty Ellis 8T Alexandra McConville 9C 

Dominic White 9S Henry Buckley 10C 

Abigail Scott 10C Lily Cooper 11S 
 

• The following pupils who have attained Subject Leader’s Commendations: 
Business Studies Ariana Lister 9C Alexandra McConville 9C 

Ashir Ali 9S Sarah-Jayne Carpenter 9S 
Olivia Heatley 9S Dominic White 9S 
Isla Willows 9S Lucas Henchliffe 9T 
Juana Jamil 9T  

   

2 July 2024 

Laser Cutter Fundraiser 
Donations can be made 

through ParentPay or the 
school office, and/ or by 

purchasing a raffle ticket at 
a cost of £2 per strip, from 

the school office! 



 

 

Mathematics Bella Bailey 7C Hannah Perrin 7C 
Matilda Simpson 7C Millie Simpson 7C 
Hannah Salway-Terry 8T  

 
Following on from our notification about changes to the way school uniform is procured, uniform can be 
purchased from Nationwide School Uniforms in Spilsby, Co-Jo’s in Louth and our online shop (whilst stocks 
last).  Information and links to these can be found by visiting our website and clicking on Uniform under the 
Information section. 
 
Students may be eligible for school transport.  If you think your child is eligible, please apply for transport as 
soon as you have your offer of a school place.  Early transport applications are encouraged to ensure that 
transport is in place in time for the start of the September term.  Applications can be made online at the 
website below or a telephone application can be made by contacting the Customer Service Centre on 01522 
782020.  Young people moving to sixth form or college, who think they are eligible for school/college 
transport, will need to apply for transport using the link below.  Please note that there is a charge for post 16 
transport provision.  For more information about the home to school transport policy and online applications 
please go to www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/school-college-transport.  Queries can be emailed to 
schooltransportapplications@lincolnshire.gov.uk. 
 
Lincolnshire County Council in collaboration with Lincolnshire Fire and Rescue offer the following advice on 
Water Safety, please click on the link for advice.  It is important to be aware of the dangers of being around 
water.  Of all drowning cases in the UK each year, around half of these were during activities such as running, 
walking, cycling or fishing near the water.  Water in the UK remains cold even on very warm days and if you 
enter water it could lead to cold water shock. 
 
What to do if you find yourself in water: 

• don’t panic 
• assume a starfish position 
• control your breathing 
• call for help 

 
Dates for your diary: 
Summer Celebration is on Wednesday 17 July at 7.00 pm 
Summer Fayre is on Friday 19 July from 2.00 pm to 3.40 pm 
 
And a reminder that our Open Evening is this evening, from 5.30 pm to 8.30 pm, when we look forward to 
welcoming parents and prospective students to look around the school. 
 
Cor unum, via una  
 
 
 
 
Mr G Thompson 
Headteacher  
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